
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2024 Summer Half-term 2 

SUTHERLAND 

HOUSE SCHOOL 

School Newsletter 
Written and collated by Charlotte Smith 

(English Teacher) with the help of our students. 

What a fantastic year here at 

Sutherland House!  

This year we have welcomed new 

leadership and said goodbye to some 

staff.  

Our students have tried lots of new 

things this year! Our students have 

enjoyed extra curricula activities 

focused on physical and mental 

wellbeing. You can see photos in this 

newsletter from gymnastics and 

horse-riding sessions. 

As we come to the end of the school 

year, we say goodbye to students 

who are leaving to go on to their next 

steps. Harry, Levi, Ethan, Thomas and 

Liam are all leaving this year to go 

onto college or adult services. We 

wish them all the best in the future! 

Horse riding 

Students from different classes have also been enjoying weekly horse-riding sessions. These sessions 

have involved learning how to interact with the horses, looking after the horses and riding the horses. 

         

Gymnastics 

Students in our primary and purple classes have been 

enjoying gymnastic sessions. They have been practicing 

gross motor skills, such as balancing and jumping.  

     

    



 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

On Friday 21st June, we held a Sports afternoon, ran by Niall and Richard. Various activities were set up 

around the school, such as obstacle course, high jump, bean bag toss, bowling and sensory activities. 

The afternoon finished with a game of rounders in Victoria Park! 

     

Key Dates & Messages 

• School finishes on 26th July 

• Pupils return on 5th September 

•  

Thorpe Park & Leavers 

Some of our school leavers went on a residential trip to Thorpe Park to celebrate their 

achievement and time at Sutherland House. They stayed for one night and enjoyed 

lots of activities. This was such a nice way to spend time together before the end of 

term.  

    


